
Principal Message 12/3/21 

Stevenson Families, 

We had a great Jingle Bell Jog today.  The weather was perfect, and everyone had a wonderful time.  

Thank you to those individuals that helped out and to those that supported this event.  All money from 

pledges is due by Friday, December 10th.   

The Stevenson Music and Visual Arts Departments will present “A Symphony of Sight and Sound” on 

Tuesday, December 14th.  This inaugural event will begin promptly at 4:30 PM.  The initial time for this 

event was moved up by thirty minutes due to an earlier dusk.  This performance will showcase the artwork 

of all our students and the performances of all our string orchestra, concert band, and concert choir 

ensembles in Grades 3 through 6.  There will even be a couple of solo performances.  This production will 

take you through the initial steps that our students take to develop their musical talents, while sharing 

the talents of those who have more experience.  You will experience a sampling of what the students have 

learned and developed over the past semester, both in music and the visual arts.  There will be an ice 

cream social during the event where families can purchase ice cream for $5.00 cash/check and receive an 

original pinch pot art piece with each purchase (while supplies last).  There will also be salsa and sauces 

with original Stevenson art labels for sale, one for $10 or three for $25. The evening is sure to be festive 

and a wonderful showcase of student learning and talent! 

While we are talking talent, let me tell you how excited we are to bring Winter Solstice: An Enchanted 

Holiday Bookshop to you on December 16th and 17th.  Our fifth and sixth grade students have been 

working hard to make this show a sensational experience.  If you have not purchased your tickets, 

please do so.  Also, if you have any questions regarding tickets, please email help@rlsfundraising.org.   

Speaking of performances, if you would like to order the recording/download from November’s Autumn 

Lights show and have not done so already, please do so ASAP.  The final touches are being made and 

then it will be released to those that pre-ordered.  https://rlstevenson-volunteer-fundraising-group-

2.square.site/product/pre-order-autumn-lights-digital-dvd-bluray/91?cs=true&cst=custom  

Well, that is it for this week’s message.  Remember that next Friday is an out of uniform day with a 

sports theme for those that purchase the opportunity.  Also, if you would like to assist with car loop, 

please click the link https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B054FABAC2CA1FF2-carloop.   

Have a wonderful weekend! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Fleeger 
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